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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Football Match against Beaver Green School 
 
There is school football match taking place at Repton on Thursday 19th October 2023.  The match 
should begin at approximately 3.30pm-3.45pm and be finished by 4.20pm.  
 
You will be able to spectate the match if you wish to, however, please remain behind the respect line 
that will be put out prior to the match to ensure all teams have enough space. If you do not wish to 
spectate, you will need to collect your child from the school at 4.20pm or arrange with another 
parent to do this on your behalf.  If your child usually goes to after school club, then please could 
you let after school club know that they will not be attending that day due to this match. 
 
Your child will need a water bottle and appropriate footwear – studded football boots if possible and 
shin pads if you have them.  We do have a few spares so please let us know if this might be a 
problem.  The school will provide football kits. 
 
Please could you sign up via Arbor by 13.10.23 at the latest or else we will offer your child’s place to 
another child. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Tom Hathaway-Batt 
 


